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Comments for Public Posting: We need an ordinance today. Far too many people are still not
wearing a mask in public and are putting the rest of us at risk. It is
the single most effective means to prevent the transmission of this
virus it is not fair to those of us sheltering in place and out of
work that this has not been enacted yet. Please pass ordinance
requiring masks in public.



